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Monday 20th September 2021 
 
 

EYFS Maths Session 
 

 
Dear parent(s)/carer(s), 
 
At New Lubbesthorpe Primary School, EYFS parents are invited to attend our annual 
Maths session on Tuesday 28th September at 3.30pm until 4.00pm.  This will be an 
opportunity to share information about how your child will access the EYFS Maths 
Curriculum and offer advice regarding how to support your child at home.  This event 
will take place in the main hall and parents are asked to leave their children in their 
classrooms with Mrs Shikotra, Miss Davies and Miss Lewis. 
 
Due to the current situation regarding Covid, we can only permit one parent per child 
to attend this event and unfortunately, we cannot allow children to attend. You may 
choose to wear a facemask at this event, however it is not compulsory. 
 
If you would like to attend, please could you add your name to the sign-up sheet which 
will be allocated on Rabbits’ classroom window (if you child is in Mrs Gittins’ class) or 
Hares’ classroom door (if your child is in Miss Brookes’ class).  You will be able to sign-
up from Tuesday 21st September until Monday 27th September. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Gittins and Miss Brookes 
                                                                                                    
 
 
                                                                                                 


